
March 22nd, 2020, Fourth Sunday of Lent 

Bishop Kettler made the difficult decision “to suspend all public weekday and weekend Masses in the         
Diocese of St. Cloud, effective immediately through Easter Monday, April 13th. All Catholics in the Diocese 
remain dispensed from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass during this time “.  

FINANCIAL BLESSING (ST. LAWRENCE) 

Adult…………….……….......................$1195.00 

Youth…………………………………….....13.00 

Loose………………………………………147.00 

Online Giving……………………………….65.00 

Parish Reimbursement…………….....…….177.00 

Easter Flowers………………..……...…….141.00 

Votive Lights………………………….…….48.00 

Central Minnesota Catholic……………........17.00 

Total …………..….…………….............$1803.00 

Thank you for remembering St. Lawrence church with 

your stewardship throughout the year.    

FINANCIAL BLESSING (SACRED HEART) 

Adult…………….………........................$1733.00 

Youth…………………………......................13.00 

Loose………………….....………..…..........320.75 

Total …………..…………………….......$2066.75 

Thank you for remembering Sacred Heart church with 

your stewardship throughout the year.  

SACRAMENTS OF RECONCILIATION 
AND ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  

Call Fr. George at 758-2888 to make an     
appointment. 

 

NO CHRISTIAN MOTHERS’ MEETING 
THIS MONTH  AT ST. LAWRENCE OR  

SACRED HEART. 

Catholic Radio: 
Relevant Radio: 100.3FM-Daily Mass from St. Mary’s 
Cathedral at 7:30PM & Sunday Mass from Phoenix, AZ 
at 7:00PM. 
Real Presence Radio (EWTN): 1280AM 
Catholic TV: 
EWTN: (Channel 19-Arvig Communications; Channel 
370-DirecTV; Channel 261-Dish) Daily and Sunday 
Masses at 7:00AM, 11:00AM, 6:00PM, and 11:00PM. 
WDAY, Fargo: (Channel 6) Sunday Mass at 10:30AM 
WDAZ, Grand Forks: (Channel 8) Sunday Mass at 

10:30AM 
Local Channel 14: Live Streamed Mass from St. Henry’s 
on Mondays at 10:30AM. 

The Church of Sacred Heart, Dent will remain open every 
day for private prayers and devotions from 7:00AM to 
7:00PM. 
The Church of St. Lawrence will remain open for private 
prayers and devotions on Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday, 
and Sunday from 9:00AM to Noon. 

“Day after day, O Lord of my life, shall I stand before Thee 
face to face. With folded hands, O Lord of all worlds, shall I 
stand before Thee face to face. 

Under thy great sky in solitude and silence, with humble heart 
shall I stand before Thee face to face. 

In this laborious world of Thine, tumultuous with toil and with 
struggle, among hurrying crowds shall I stand before Thee face 
to face. 

And when my work shall be done in this world, O King of 
kings, alone and speechless shall I stand before Thee face to 
face”. 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: Wednesday Noon 

St. Lawrence Catholic Church of Rush Lake; 46404 County Hwy 14; Perham, MN  56573 
Phone: (218)346-7729;  Fax: (218)346-5946; Email:  stlawrence@arvig.net  

Parish Website:   sacredheartstlawrencecatholicchurches.com 

mailto:stlawrencerl.parishesonline.com


Sacred Heart Catholic Church of Dent 
36963 State Highway 108 

Dent , MN  56528 
Phone: (218) 758  2700   

Email:  sacredheart@arvig.net  
Parish Website:   sacredheartstlawrencecatholicchurches.com 

Sacred Heart Church in Dent                   St. Lawrence Church in Rush Lake 
Administrator:  Fr. George Michael, VC. 218-758-2888  

                           Father’s e-mail: gmichaelvc@gmail.com 
     
    Deacon: Deacon Mark Stenger 
 
Secretary :    Sandi Kollar   Secretary:   Jeannie Guck  
            Sandi Kollar  
Pastoral Council President:  Kenny Moenkedick  Pastoral Council President: Mark Murdock   
Religious Coordinator:  Joe & Diane Sazama  Religious Coordinator: Sandi Carrlson 
Trustees:    Brenda Aschnewitz  Trustees:   Jack Werner   
                     Jan Januszewski      Andy Klinnert  
Music Director:   Diana Porath   Christian Mothers/Women: Lisa Werner   
Christian Mothers/Women:  Cindy Kratzke   Parish Life:   Lisa Werner      
Seeds to Grow:   Rita  York   Music Director:   Russ Kadow 
Cemetery Coordinators:  Tim Stoll (Dent)  Cemetery Coordinators:  Rick Guck & Loren Guck
    John Kratzke (Dent)  Liturgy:   Patty Doll 
    Ray Guck (St. Joseph)      
 
OFFICE HOURS (SACRED HEART): Mondays, Thursdays & Fridays: From 9:00 AM-12 Noon, (218) 758-2700 
 
OFFICE HOURS (ST.LAWRENCE): Tuesdays & Wednesdays: From 9:00 AM-12 Noon, (218) 346-7729 
 
SACRAMENT OF  BAPTISM: Contact the Pastor, (218) 758-2888 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY: Diocesan Policy requires that the Pastor be contacted at least 6 months before the          

anticipated date of marriage to allow time for premarital inventory, instructions and planning. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  

Prayer Corner 
Please pray for those who are ill, and all of our parishioners and 
visitors in need of prayer, that they may have an abundance of  
comfort in God’s healing, especially:  

 Lois Porath               Kathy Zeise            Jeannie Guck                            
Leah Langner          Elaine Pietsch         Jennifer Thene                                 
Dick Dykhoff             Joel Carlson      Joan Iten 
Lena Strehlow                                       LeRoy Wegscheid                  
Helene (Klinnert) Johnson         Marion Jaroszewski               

Always remember in prayer our blessed leaders in faith,           
especially: Pope Francis, Bishop Donald Kettler, Fr. Matthew 
Kuhn, Dcn Randy Altstadt, Dcn Richard Quistorff, Dcn Mark 
Stenger and Fr. George. 

No Faith Formation   
Classes at St. Lawrence or 

Sacred Heart until        
further notice. 

The parish of St. Lawrence  
wishes to  extend deepest sympathy to  

Toni Loerzel, sister of  
 Karen Koehnen 

  who passed away recently. 
       May Karen know eternal peace and           

            joy in heaven and may God grant comfort  
                           to her family and friends.  

Bishop’s Annual Appeal: Diocesan Ministries are here for 
YOU! Visit our webpage for updates about how the Appeal 
supports ministries at the very core of our Church’s mission. 
Go to www.stcdio.org and click on “Bishop’s Annual      
Appeal.” 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for March 

Evangelization~ Catholics in China: We 
pray that the Church in China may persevere 
in its faithfulness to the  Gospel and grow in 
unity. 

The Parish of St. Lawrence extends  
a special  congratulations to    

John & Sue Von Ruden 

Who  are celebrating their 25th        
Anniversary on  March 25th. May the 

Lord bless and protect you. May He be generous to 
you, show you His favor and give you His  peace. 
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